
 

29th November 2019 

 

To: Parents of Pupils in Years 3 - 6 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

Secret Santa 

 
We are offering all pupils in Years 3 to 6 the chance to participate in Secret Santa.  The concept is simple: 

they draw a name out of a hat, buy a small gift (nothing excessive, something in the region of £5 or so) 

for said person, wrap this, name it but do NOT sign whom it is from. This will result in all the pupils 

receiving a gift, but each child only having to buy one.  

If your child would like to participate, gifts must be in school by Friday 13th December (to give out at the 

following week). As we have many food allergies in School, please could we ask for non-edible presents. 

Please complete the slip below and return it by Monday 2nd December if your child wishes to take part in 

the Secret Santa. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs V Wright 

Head of Juniors 

 

 

 

 

 

Child’s Name: __________________________________________   Class: __________ 

I give permission for my child participate in Secret Santa. My child will commit to providing an appropriate 

present, wrapped and named (recipient’s name only!), by Friday 13th December. 

Signed: _______________________________________________   Date: ___________ 

 

Please return this slip to your child’s class teacher by Monday 2nd December 2019 


